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A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP

March 31, 2011
VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Attention: David W. Danner
Executive Director and Secretary

RE: Docket No. UE-100514
PacifiCorp’s 2011 Integrated Resource Plan

Pursuant to WAC 480-100-238, PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power (Company) submits for filing
an original and five (5) copies, along with a CD, of its 2011 Integrated Resource Plan (2011 IRP)
to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission). In addition, this
filing is made in accordance with the Company’s 2011 IRP Work Plan, filed with the
Commission on March 31, 2010. Copies of the 2011 IRP are also available electronically on
PacifiCorp’s website, at www.pacificorp.com.

The 2011 IRP provides information outlining how PacifiCorp has addressed the Commission’s
integrated resource planning requirements (see Tables B.2 and B.5 in “Appendix B — IRP
Regulatory Compliance”). At a later date, the Company will be providing a supplement to this
2011 IRP that will include results of the following additional studies (1) energy efficiency
avoided cost study (decrement analysis), and (2) additional Energy Gateway transmission
analysis.

PacifiCorp respectfully requests that the Commission acknowledge the 2011 IRP in accordance
with its rules and fully support the 2011 IRP conclusions, including the proposed action plan.

Formal correspondence for this proceeding should be addressed as follows:
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PacifiCorp PacifiCorp
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Michelle Mishoe

PacifiCorp

825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 1800
Portland, Oregon, 97232
michelle.mishoe(@pacificorp.com

It is respectfully requested that all data requests regarding this filing be addressed as follows:

By e-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com
By regular mail: Data Request Response Center
PacifiCorp

825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000
Portland, Oregon, 97232

Informal inquiries, including requests to receive a copy of the 2011 IRP filing, may be directed
to Pete Warnken, Manager, Integrated Resource Planning at (503) 813-5518 or Jon Christensen,
Washington Regulatory Manager, at (503) 813-5269.

PacifiCorp appreciates the time and effort Washington participants have dedicated to helping the
Company develop its 2011 IRP.

Sincerely,

Ay m(d&j ke

Andrea L. Kelly
Vice President, Regulation

Enclosures
cc: David Nightingale (without enclosures)

Deborah Reynolds (without enclosures)
Vanda Novak (without enclosures)



